
Minutes for meeting dated: 17th July 2018 

Present: Ruth Lang, Michelle Holt, Marianne Baker, Joan Pickett and  

Angela Maryon 

Treasurers Report: 

Summer Fayre: £2089.43 

Oliver Play donations: £44.50 

Golden Homes: £1000.00 

Michelle confirmed that £3100.00 was given to the school to go towards the 

new reading scheme, so items can be purchased ready for September. 

The committee discussed giving money to the school towards air conditioning 

units to cool the classrooms. Ruth said she will speak to the schools business 

manager and look into costs involved. 

Items Discussed: 

Summer Fayre: 

The summer fayre was a huge success which made a profit of £2089.43 

Michelle confirmed that the inflatable’s did not cover their costs but was a great 

asset to the fayre to encourage people to attend. 

More volunteers are needed on the day and people who are running the stalls 

need to turn up earlier to help set up the stall. 

The owls again were a great draw but due to the hot weather, they did not fly as 

expected. It was discussed to book Eagle Heights for next year. 

The arena sound system needs to be improved for next year as not loud enough. 

The bar and bbq were a huge success. Not many people used the hand held 

money machine. Joan also said that the bbq needed mustard and more cheese 

next time. 

School Picnic: 

Need to look in the shed to see what stock is available to sell and it was agreed 

that we would only sell for the first hour. 



It was decided to put out the uniform and sell for a donation, 

Time was agreed 6pm-9pm. Alan needed to be contacted re closing up. 

Toilets would be in the new build and the signs from the fayre could be used. 

Future Events: 

Next year’s events were discussed: 

In September there will be a drawing competition to design the PTA Logo. 

Charging £1 or £2.00 to take part. 

October: 15
th
 Coffee Morning  

October 31
st
 – AGM/Coffee morning. It was decided that we would probably 

need to change this to after school to get more people to attend. Ruth to do a 

facebook poll. 

November 9
th
 – Winter Disco – not Halloween theme. 

December 14
th

 – Father Christmas in a Grotto. After discussed it was decided 

that there is no room to hold and set up in. The idea was changed. 

December 10
th

 and 11
th

 – Santa Sleigh for children to purchase gifts. We would 

sell on the 12
th

 only if there was enough stock. 

March 25
th

 and 26
th

 – sell mother’s day gifts. We would sell on 27
th
 if there was 

stock. 

April 1
st
 to 4

th
 sell raffle tickets after school. Draw taking place 5

th
 April. 

May 10
th

 – Bingo after school. Tickets to be pre sold. Tickets and pens to be 

purchased. 

June 7
th

 – Summer Disco 

June 10
th
 -11

th
 Sell Father’s Day Gifts. Selling 12

th
 if there is stock. 

June 25
th
 Sports Day. Need to sell coffee and bacon before sports day starts. 

July 6
th

 – Summer Fayre 

July 19
th

 Summer Picnic. 

The meeting finished at 9.30pm 


